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January 27, 2022

Notice to all Permit Applicants

On January 26, 2022, the Lorain County Commissioners adopted Resolution 22-75 authorizing the Lorain
County Engineer to charge a $50.00 permit application fee.

As of February 1, 2022, the Lorain County Engineer’s office will start charging the $50.00 fee for Access,
Ditch Enclosure, Driveway, Highway Use and Special Hauling permit applications. Only check or money
order will be accepted.

When mailing or dropping off a permit application, payment is due at that time. When emailing a permit
application, we will allow a copy of the check at that time, and expect the payment in our office within one
week. No permits will be reviewed or approved until payment has been received.

For established customers who request multiple Highway Use and Special Hauling permit applications, our
office will allow a monthly invoicing. When sending the permit requests, please notify us of the company
name, address, and a name and email to whom invoices can be submitted. If payment is not received within
30 days, no further permits will be issued until overdue invoices are paid.

Any questions can be directed to our office at 440-329-5586.
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